
From: Pair, Randal
To: DeLeon, Osman
Cc: Nolan, Shiver; Ferguson, Dina; Thompson, Roger; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: 1009 Line Leak Remediation Plan
Date: Friday, July 24, 2015 11:52:43 AM

I have reviewed this material for BLM.
My only comment regards Section I.A. (page 2 of 3) of the narrative "Response/Remediaiton
 Plan." It seems premature to proceed with site restoration - particularly reseeding - before
 knowing whether further excavation will be required.

But with that noted, BLM approved this proposed work to furhter delinate vertically the extent
 of contamination.

Randal "Randy" Pair
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance
office: 575.234.6240
cell: 575.361.0062
email: rpair@blm.gov

On Fri, Jul 24, 2015 at 11:28 AM, DeLeon, Osman <odeleon@eprod.com> wrote:

Hi Mr. Pair,

 

Attached is the 1009 Line Leak Response plan, including C-141 form for event and current
 analytical results. If you need additional information, please let us know.

 

Thank you,

 

Osman De Leon

Field Environmental Engineer

Enterprise Products

Cell: (214) 552-2143

 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
 purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
 message.
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